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C O L O U R   R U N ! 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians  
 

As you know, we had to cancel  our Family Fun Day this 

year due to COVID -19, which was disappointing for us 

all. This was our major fundraiser to help replace our 

playground on the oval and we hope to raise $10,000.  
 

But we are problem solvers, and we are persistent! So 

instead, we wil l be holding the School Fun Runõs 

Crazy Colour  Day as our major fundraising event this 

year on Monday, 21 S eptember ! We hope to raise 

$10,000 or even more!  Funds raised will go towards the 

new playground!  
 

About the Day  
 

The Crazy Colour Day is all about fun! Participation is 

the aim and it will be a hug e colourful event!  
 

We will need to adhere to whatever COVID -19 restrictions are current on the day. This will affect how many 

spectators we can have and how many students can participate at a time. We will send home more information 

about this closer to the day, so please stay tuned for updates through Facebook, Seesaw and via notes or 

newsletters.  
 

In a few week sõ time we will launch the Colour Run to all students and send home the sponsorship forms. You will 

see many prizes which students can choose once they raise funds. Students who raise just $10 will be able to choose 

a prize! The more they raise, the better t heir reward.  
 

How Does My Child Fundraise?  
 

Firstly, go to schoolfunrun.com.au and create  a student profile page . You can do this at any time and it takes less 

than 10 minutes. Everything to do with your fundr aising revolves around this page. The great thing about online 

fundraising is that you can share the link to your childõs profile with friends and family via email, SMS and social 

media. We do not suggest that students go door knocking without adult superv ision. 
 

All money will be due on the day of the event and then you can order your prizes through the website. Prizes MUST 

be ordered between 21 September  and 14 October . Simply visit schoolfunrun.com.au to create / log into your 

profile page between these dates. Then click on the ôCLAIM YOUR PRIZEõ button and follow the prompts. If you 

have any questions, please contact the School Fun -Run team on 1800 FUN RUN and they will gladly assist!  
 

Thank you, good lu ck and happy fundraising!   
 

Kirsty Trahar, Sharon Day, Daniel Castle & Lia Jordan  

SENIOR STAFF 

 

 

 

N E W S L E T T E R 
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COVID-19 
 

Thank you to all parents who have been abiding by 

social distancing guidelines.  
 

We respectfully request that the number of adults on 

school grounds is minimised.  
 

Please drop off and collect  at the gate.  
 

Use alternative methods of communicating with the 

class teacher (not face to face).  
 

Avoid congregating on school grounds.  
 

Thank you in anticipation of these government 

requests being followed by our community.  

 

BEANIES 
 

With the cold weather here, a reminder that beanies 

worn at school need to be in plain school colours , 

not football colours. Henry found his new beanie at 

Best & Less. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SRC CASUAL DAY 
 

The SRC casual day on Friday, 3 July raised a total of 

$719.40 to go towards new playground  equipment.  

A special thank you to the Cowling Family  for their 

kind and generous donation to the playground 

replacement fund.  

 

RESOURCE CENTRE 
 

BOOK WEEK 

Please note that Book Week has been postponed 

until term four, 17th to 23 rd October (week two) due to 

COVID -19 restrictions.  

 

The theme this year is òCurious Creatures, Wild Mindsó. 

We will have Book Week activities and a Book Week 

parade at that time but these will look different this 

year compared to past festivitie s. More details to 

follow later this term. Please see resource centre staff 

for more information.  

 

PREMIERõS READING CHALLENGE 

Just a friendly reminder to return your childõs 

completed Premierõs Reading Challenge form to the 

library by the 4 th of September 2020.  
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CHICKEN UPDATE 
 

In the holidays we were surprised when our chickens started laying 

eggs at 17 weeks old. During the holidays we collected 27 eggs and 

in week one of school 24 eggs. Every day students from o ur class go 

up to the coop to collect the eggs. We date the eggs and put them 

in an egg carton. Once the carton is full we put it in the kitchen 

fridge. The eggs that we collect will be used in Mrs Morganõs and 

Mrs Wingardõs kitchen lessons. Last Thursday we got to cook some 

of our eggs. Some students, scrambled them, others hard boiled or 

fried them and one group made egg in a hole. One group even 

got three double yolkers! The eggs were delicious.  

Room T6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The First Egg!! 
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BLOCK NETBALL TOURNAMENT 
 

We once again held  our annual block netball tournament on the last day of term two. The day was filled with 

enthusiastic, eager students ready to compete for bragging rights  on the netball court. There were  plenty of skills 

shown in the highly competitive games. Room N6 boys took 

out the grand final 10 -7 against room N5. The girlõs 

competition contained  even tighter games, with the grand 

final ending in a draw. They played on with a sudden death 

winner. It was room N3 w ho finally took the win against a 

very tough room N5 team.  
 

At lunch time the year 7s had the opportunity to battle with 

the staff . Many of the year 7s showed great skill and 

determination, but could not score the goals. The staff  also 

showed lots of  skill and agility on the court. At full time the 

staff  had beaten the year 7s convincingly 18 goals to 2, 

making it a 4 year winning streak for the staff . 
 

Thank you to Tonique and 

Keelie from Grant High 

School, who came and 

umpired for the day, g reatly 

appreciated.  
 

Sallyanne Morgan  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PROTECT OUR SLOPE 
 

Phoebe õs persuasive text has been recognised as a quality text containing all the components  required. We hope 

it convinces the community to protect our slope.  
 

 

Everyone in the school has some knowledge of the slope and everyone 

knows it is definitely a better place now. So we want it to stay that 

way and if youõre not convinced here are some reasons why we all 

should. 
 

Lots and lots of people worked on the slope and they worked very 

hard. You can see this in how the slope has changed and we would be 

horrified if someone wrecked it. Iõm sure everyone likes it better this 

way. Everyone put so much dedication into the slope and so much 

effort into the slope so we should keep it safe. 
 

When the plants are a little older they will be great homes for animals 

therefore destroying the slope will be an animal home loss and not just one many so please donõt. Most 

animals will come because the plants are indigenous and we donõt want them destroyed especially because 

some of the animals may be native to Australia so help protect the slops. 
 

The slope is a relaxing and calming place to our school itõs also very aesthetic to look at especially when 

the plants grow. We can calm down and be ready to learn by going up to the slope so if it was not there 

it would be harder to find a place for us to calm down so help protect the slope. 
 

If you made the slope and someone ruined it you would be sad, mad or annoyed. Thatõs how we would 

feel so please help protect the slope. 

Phoebe B, T5 


